
April 30, 2021

From Hazelwood to Home, Silence of the Press 
Persists

During a time in which people are being encouraged to speak up about what they 
deem is important, some of America’s most valuable voices are being silenced.
 
Among them are student journalists who simply want to exercise freedom of the 
press, a right guaranteed under the First Amendment, by covering pressing issues 
in their communities. When considering how to deal with the censorship of student 
journalists, Hazelwood School District v. Kuhlmeier (1988) is used as a model.
 
According to a case summary published by United States Courts, two articles 
written for Hazelwood East High School’s newspaper The Spectrum, sparked 
controversy. The stories covered the experiences of the impact of divorce and teen 
pregnancy among the young authors’ peers. Before they could be released, the 
high school’s principal failed to inform the students that he had erased the articles 
from the paper. Upon realizing there were pages missing from The Spectrum, 
students of the Journalism II class that penned the stories formed a case against 
the school district and took it to the U.S. District Court for the Eastern District of 
Missouri in St. Louis.

https://bvtack.com/34045/opinion/from-hazelwood-to-home-
silence-of-the-press-persists/

https://www.uscourts.gov/educational-resources/educational-activities/facts-and-case-summary-hazelwood-v-kuhlmeier
https://spartannewsblog.wordpress.com/about/
https://bvtack.com/34045/opinion/from-hazelwood-to-home-silence-of-the-press-persists/
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Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis 
will host summer camps this year

ST. LOUIS (KMOV.com) -- Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis is planning to have summer day camp in 
several locations across MO & IL to serve as many children ages 6-18 as possible! The eight-week camp will 
be from June 14 – August 6, 2021. Social distancing and safety protocols will be in place. As such, space will 
be limited.

Camp activities include sports and recreation, gardening, arts, swimming (at select locations), teen and STEM 
programs, music studio, Esports, cooking and more.

WHEN: June 14 – August 6, 2021 (7:30 am – 5:30 pm) 

WHERE: Adams Park Club, Boys & Girls Club of Bethalto, Hazelwood East High School, Hazelwood 
Elementary School Club, Herbert Hoover Club, Mathews-Dickey Club, O’Fallon Park Club, Riverview Gardens 
Club, Southeast Middle School Club and the Teen Center of Excellence. 

SAFETY MEASURES: As we continue to plan for days ahead, especially summer camp, safety protocols 
continue to be in place to protect members, staff and families. This includes, having a Green Team in place to 
conduct health screenings and touch sanitizing after each program period, electrostatic backpack sprayers to 
assist with sanitization, and Air Scrubbers that remove and clean air within a given space six times in one hour. 
There are also screening kiosks at the front of each Club that measure temperatures and conduct contact 
tracing. Lastly, we are proud to report that zero cases of COVID-19 have originated from our organization since 
our reopening last summer.

Registration is now open at bgcstl.org or by calling 314-335-8000.
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